
 

Covid Testing in Hounslow 

The Mobile Testing Unit (MTU) will be in the London Borough of Hounslow at Hanworth Road.  
Please note: Hanworth Road will not appear until 6pm the day prior to testing when booking.  
We are aware some people have been unable to access booking slot on the Gov booking portal. 
DHSC are aware of this issue and working to improve the website and communications, in the 
meantime residents and keyworkers are advised to try again on the booking portal at a later time or 
call 119. 
 
For Action: Please share appendixes with your stakeholders   

 Appendix 1: “Bulletin for Residents” is to be shared to the public via your communication 
networks/social media to encourage those who are symptomatic to get tested. 

 Appendix 2: “Bulletin for keyworkers” is to be shared to all of your colleagues to encourage 
routine testing.  Keyworkers in Hounslow are entitled to be tested regularly, even if they do 
not have symptoms, to prevent asymptomatic spread of coronavirus. Test sites in Hounslow 
have enough capacity to accommodate this. 

 
 
You can find more information on the LBH website: 

https://www.hounslow.gov.uk/info/20007/health_and_adult_social_care/2183/hounslow_mobile_t

esting_unit_mtu 

 

Appendix 1: Bulletin for Residents  

Got coronavirus symptoms? Get tested 
now.   
There is a range of local testing options 
available to you, including a Mobile Testing Site 
with a mixture of walk-through and drive-
through appointments available at the Private 
Car Park on Hanworth Road, TW3 3TY. For 
more information, please click here. 
 

NHS Test and Trace is an essential part of 
the Government’s response to stopping the spread of 
coronavirus and to save lives. Get tested and do your bit to 
protect your friends and family.    
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Appendix 2: Bulletin for Keyworkers 

When was the last time you had a 

coronavirus test? Get tested now.  

If you are a keyworker and it has been more than a 
month since your last coronavirus test, you should 
get tested to check you don’t have it now. NHS, 
social care and other keyworkers can be tested 
whether they have symptoms or not. There is a range 
of local testing options available to you, including a 
Mobile Testing Site with a mixture of walk-through 
and drive-through appointments available at 
the Private Car Park on Hanworth Road, TW3 3TY. 
For more information, please click here. 
 

NHS Test and Trace is an essential part of 
the Government’s response to stopping the spread of 
coronavirus and to save lives. Get tested and do your bit to 
protect your friends, family, and the vulnerable people you 
work with.  
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